
Southeastern Early College and Career Academy 
(SECCA) 

 
Offering high school and college courses to prepare students for college and the world of work 

 

What Can I Take at SECCA? 
 

High School CTAE (Career/Technical/Agricultural Education) 
Electives (student receives high school credit): 

 
Students may take advantage of courses not currently being taught in their high school by 
attending one of the other three high schools in the partnership for a portion of the school 
day. Any high school student is eligible for these courses.  
 

 

A new course in Automotive Technology/Automotive 
Mechanics will be available second semester 2009.  
 
 Course will be taught 7 periods daily.  
 Course is open to students enrolled in Toombs County High School, 

Montgomery County High School, Treutlen County High School, and 
Vidalia High School.  

 High school students may enroll for 1, 2, or 3 class periods per day. 
 Course will be taught by a highly qualified instructor. 
 

 
A new Automotive Technology Program is coming to Southeastern 

Technical College next year. Through this program, high school students 
can get a head start!!  Our region needs trained automotive technicians. 

 
 

SEE YOUR HIGH SCHOOL COUNSELOR 
TO ENROLL OR FOR MORE INFORMATION 

CONTACT 

DR. BARBARA CHRISTMAS (SECCA CEO) at bchristmas@southeasterntech.edu 
 
 

Southeastern Early College and Career Academy (SECCA) is a regional partnership representing 
Southeastern Technical College, Vidalia City Schools, Toombs County Schools, Montgomery County 

Schools, and Treutlen County Schools, local business/industry and parents. 
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